
CANYONVILLE
SCHOOL

 Halloween
CANDY DRIVE

October 2-20

Canyonville SCHOOL is participating in the annual candy drive
for local businesses. WE are asking families to donate bags of
candy to their classroom teacher, and on October 27th, ALL of
the bags Collected will bE distributed to local businesses to
hand out on haloween. The class that collects the most will

receive a party!!
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